
Preconstruction Notice 

At the letting held by the Department of Transportation in Springfield on June 17, 2022, the following 
contractor was the apparent low bidder. 

Location & Description 
of Project: 

(2007.6-Ft) Structural rehabilitation and substructure repairs of three 
bridges: I-94 over Little Calumet River, CSX and Indiana Harbor Belt 
Railroads, in the Cities of Dolton and Calumet City. 

Contractor: ICC Group Inc. Cost: $ 697,200.00 

Contract:    62P55 Item No.: 111 County: Cook 

Area Construction Supervisor: Eric Ray Route: FAI 94  
(I-94) 

(847) 705-4252 Section: 2021-137-BR 
Job No.: C-91-011-22

Resident Engineer: Moustafa Mouchmouchie Award: July 27, 2022 
Moustafa.Mouchmouchie@illinois.gov Project: N/A 

Design Engineer: Praveen Kaini 
Alain Midy 

Est. Start Date: September 2022 

Contract Compliance 
Representative: 

James Prebis Est. Compl. 
Date: 

May 2023 

Municipalities & 
Others: 

Dolton 

The specific details of construction staging will be discussed at a preconstruction meeting between the 
contractor and the Department on August 22, 2022, at 2:00 PM via WebEx Conference Call. During the 
construction of the improvement, any questions should be referred to the Area Construction Supervisor. 

When completed, this project will improve the operation of the highway facility.  We apologize for any 
inconveniences that may occur. 

Any questions regarding construction activities, please feel free to contact our Area Construction 
Supervisor, Eric Ray, at (847) 705-4252. 

ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

José Rios, P.E. 
Region One Engineer 

016-0158, 016-0159 & 016-0160  Steel Repairs


